
 

Welcome Back to the Church 

From June 14th the Church and Churchyard are open for private 
prayer. 

We are delighted to welcome those who wish to take some time for 
reflection, contemplation or devotion in these difficult times. 

The car park will be open ONLY FOR THOSE ATTENDING THE 
CHURCH. 

We have been guided by advice from the diocese in providing a safe 
environment consistent with government guidelines.  

Please observe all current social distancing and hand hygiene 
guidance. 

Online services continue as throughout the pandemic, including JC 
Club and Tiny tots. All details from our website: 
www.hughendenparishchurch.org.uk   including how to access the 
services by phone, for those without internet connection. 

 


